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TIMELINE AND OPERATIONS  

 

NYSHC proposes to file an application this week to modify its exist construction permits at the Empire 
State Building for Stations WNXY-LD and WNYX-LD, to provide for a new site at the Trump Palace.  As part 
of the above process, NYSHC will file with the Commission any remaining documentation required in the 
July 17, 2023 STA grant letter.  New equipment has been ordered that will be specified in the 
modification applications, and delivery is expected to be quick.   If the modification applications are 
granted the week of August 7th, then construction of the new facilities can be completed prior to August 
16th.  

 

Given the short deadline proposed above, NYSHC will have the ability to continue operating from their 
temporary facilities until construction of the Stations’ permanent facilities are complete.  

 

 


